
 

 
 
 
November 9, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Anthony Siriano 
National Representative 
Transportation Communications Union/IAM 
Email: sirianoa@tcunion.org  
 
RE: 15-FOIA-225 RTA Pension Information 
 
Dear Mr. Siriano: 
 
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq.  
 
On October 26, 2015, we received your request for any and all information related to the RTA Pension 
plan in which Metra non-contract employees are participants; including but not limited to: participant 
(employee) qualifications, which employees can participate, employer benefit contributions and 
projected plan payments (“Request”). 
 
We sent you an email on November 4th, asking if you would consider narrowing down the scope of your 
request from “any and all information related to the RTA Pension Plan” to only the RTA Pension Plan, 
which would include participant (employee) qualifications, which employees can participate, employer 
benefit contributions and projected plan payments.  You responded to our email later that same day, 
agreeing to narrow the scope of your request as referenced above. 
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a copy of the RTA Pension Plan Actuarial 
Valuation Report as of January 1, 2015, containing the requested information regarding: participant 
(employee) qualifications, which employees can participate, employer benefit contributions and 
projected plan payments. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
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